
Kincasslagh Parish Newsletter, 18th January 2015 
Tel: 074 95 42006 Email: info@kincasslagh.ie   SVP 087 050 7895 

Schedule of Masses 
St. Mary’s Church, Kincasslagh 
Next Weekend 
Saturday @ 7.00 p.m. 
Sunday @ 10.00 a.m. 
This Week 
Wednesday @ 7.00 p.m. 
Friday @ 7.00 p.m. 
St. Columba’s Church, Burtonport 
Next Weekend 
Saturday @ 6.00 p.m. 
Sunday @ 11.00 a.m. 
Next Week 
Monday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Tuesday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Thursday @ 10/00 a.m. 
Friday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Direction for Our Times prayer group every 2

nd
 

Monday in Sacristy, St. Mary’s Church at 6.30 pm 

 

Anniversaries & Masses 
Roseanne & Maurice O’Donnell, Lackenagh, 
Sat 17

th
, StC 

Molly O’Donnell, Mullaghderg, Sat 17
th
, StM 

Gracie Bonner, Cloughglass, months mind, Sun 
18

th
, StM 

Manus Gallagher, Cloughglass, Sun 18
th
, StM 

Frank (Pa) O’Donnell, Dublin & Burtonport, Sat 
24

th
, StC 

Andy & Ellen McGonagle, Owey and Cruit, Sat 
24

th
, StM 

Teresa Gallagher, (Dinny), Keadue, Sun 25
th
. 

Bernard McGee, Gortahork and Linlithgow, who 
died during the week. Nephew of Mary 
McDougall. 
Cissie Gallagher, Cloughglass,  
Finlay & Grace MacKenzie, whose anniversaries 

occur at this time. 

 
Ellie Corley and her family, London, but formerly 
Crickamore, would like to thank all who sent her 
Mass cards and letters and well wishes in her 
illness and wishes you to know that Mass was 
offered at Isleworth Parish on Christmas day in 
gratitude for your kindness. 
 

Fundraising Events 
Caislean Oir, Annagry 
Quiz on Wednesday @ 10 pm. Proceeds in aid of 
the DORE BAND. Teams for 4, €20 per team. 
Kincasslagh Hall 

Bingo on Friday night at 8.30 p.m. in aid of 
KEADUE ROVERS FC. Snowball is € 600 and the 
Jackpot stands at €3,000. No games this 
weekend. 
 

Burtonport Festival fundraising Quiz nights will 
commence Friday 30th Jan in O’Donnell’s Bar 
starting at 10pm sharp. We would greatly 
appreciate your continued support for our quizzes 
and perhaps encourage more people to come out 
for this monthly event.  

 

Raphoe Pilgrimage to Lourdes will take up their 
weekly Collection this weekend, 17

th
 & 18

th
 

January. This is their main source of  income to 
take the sick and the youth to Lourdes. 

 

The Diocese of Raphoe Justice and Peace 
group in association with Eco-Congregation 
Ireland are inviting everyone to come and hear 
from Ireland’s leading climate scientist Professor 
John Sweeny on the topic of “Climate Change: 
the Clock is Ticking” at 7.30pm on Friday 
 February 13th 2015 in the Regional Culture 
Centre in Letterkenny.  Any small donation you 
can give at the door on the night will be welcome 
to cover costs. For further info Tel: 074 9737052 

 

HOW CAN YOU GET INVOLVED IN THE FIGHT 
AGAINST CANCER? 
RELAY FOR LIFE DONEGAL committee will host 
an information evening at 7.30 p.m. on  
WEDNESDAY 21ST JANUARY - Ionad Teampall 
Chróine, Dungloe. Visit our website 
on www.relayforlifedonegal.com  Team 
applications 
email relayforlifedonegalapplications@yahoo.com 

 

Charity screening of The Magnificent Seven at 
the Regional Cultural Centre, Letterkenny (behind 
An Grainan Theatre) in aid of respite services of 
The Alzheimer Society of Ireland (Donegal 
Branch) at 8 pm on Friday 30th January. 
Admission: €5 plus any donation. 

 

CDP na Rosann Notes 
There is a new clinic in Dungloe Hospital every 
Tuesday for preschool children. This is an open 
clinic so you do not need to make an 
appointment, just come along between 11am and 

1pm. So if you are concerned about your child for 
any reason like eating problems, toilet training, 
sleep problems, speech development or 
behaviour problems, please call in to see a Public 
Health Nurse for advice. 
We also welcome all babies, if you would like their 
weight checked or are experiencing any 
difficulties. This new service is free to all parents 
who live in The Fintown and Rosses area  
Barn Dancing: Classes beginning Sunday the 1

st
 

February at 3pm - 5pm in the Rosses CDP 
Dungloe €5 per class. 
Macrame will commence on Monday 9

th
 February 

from 2.30 p.m. To 4.30 p.m. Contact the Rosses 
CDP on 074 9561686 for booking or further 
information.  
Ceilí classes every Thursday night at 8.15 p.m. to 
10 p.m. CDP building Chapel road Dungloe. 
A Ceilí will be held in the Rosses CDP Dungloe 
on Sunday 18th of January starting at   
8 p.m. to 11 p.m. Music by Michael Coyle and 
admission €8. 
Tai Chi - If you are interested in attending Tai Chi 
classes, please contact us on 
 074 9561686. It is hoped to commence these 
shortly.   
Breakfast Art Box toddler group is starting back 
on Monday the 19

th
 January at 10am to 12pm,  

 

Would you like to work in the HealthCare Field 
as a Homecare or Respite Worker, Care 
Assistance or Personal Assistance?  
 QQI LEVEL 5 MAJOR AWARD HEALTHCARE 
SUPPORT training has begun in Letterkenny and 
Donegal Town.  The next part time training 
module to commence is Care of the Elderly which 
will begin in 2 weeks. 
Contact: The Training Unit on 057 93 22920 or 
Rose on 086 4121869  
Email: rmcbrearty@carersireland.com  

 

Cursillo 
The Ballyshannon Ultreya is going ahead on 
the 25th January @ 8pm in KiIlbarron House.  

 

Medjugorje pilgrimages: 7 nights apartment 
B&B, airport transport, flight and pilgrimage 
program for €550 per person sharing on 13th, 
15th and 20th April 2015. Contact 01 44 34510 or 

email reservations@med-irishcentre.com to make 
your booking.  

 

Bluestack Challenge 
We cordially invite you to prepare to join us in this 
year’s Bluestack Challenge 2015 which is proudly 
sponsored by Gallagher’s Bakery, Ardara. 
This fantastic Challenge takes place 
on Saturday the 13

th
 of June starting at 9AM 

Bluestack Challenge 2015 will start at the 
Bluestack Centre in Drimarone, going to 
Carnaween, then to Binbane and returning to the 
Bluestack Centre Drimarone. 
So can we urge you to clean off those walking 
boots and come with us for a fun day? 
If you would like to sign up, please go to: blu.ie 
and complete your form. 
Remember, places are limited.  So sign up now 
so you won’t be disappointed and remember to 
tell all your friends about it! 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to 
contact us now on 00353 74 9740828, 00353 
871226612 or e-mail us by replying to this 
message. 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Christian Unity Week 
Meeting in St. Columba’s Church on Sunday 25

th
 

January at 4.00 p.m. 

 
Welcome to Amber Anna Baska who was 
baptised recently in St. Mary’s Church.  
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